
Emmiller22 replied  (Fri, 29 Sep, 2017 at 9:52 AM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Good morning Micaiah, 
  I hope all is well with you.  I just wanted to follow up and let you know of 
several things that, hopefully, get reported but as Largo Wales' last C3 report 
was 9/6 I am not optomistic. 
 
-At least 2 more mass mailers sent out 
 
-1/2 page ad in the reporter 
 
-More smaller ads in the reporter (I can not recall how many I have  included, 
but she is up to at keast 9, 10 if she has one in this week's issue. 
 
-An event held at the Lakeland Community Center on 9/28. Unless 
reimbursed, this would be an inkind donation by Darci Bidman.  The 
community center rents for $90/hour and they paid for 3 hours.  They served 
food. 
 

Emmiller22 replied  (Mon, 2 Oct, 2017 at 5:30 PM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
 

 In reviewing Largo Wales' history, I am fairly certain that she had money 
left from her last campaign for City Council (2 years) ago and know several 
donors from that campaign who were not consulted on the reallocation of 
funds as the campaign changed to Mayor.  I am not 100% certain she has 
used those funds, but it would not surprise me. 
 
 Additionally, another television ad is running. 
 

Emmiller22 replied (Mon, 16 Oct, 2017 at 12:20 PM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Good morning Micaiah! 
  I just wanted to update you that another mailer has been sent out, to that 
same mailing list of voters.  Another 2 ads (her 12th and 13th I believe, as at 
least one has been running each week) has also run in the Auburn Reporter. 
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Liz 
 

Emmiller22 replied  (Thu, 19 Oct, 2017 at 3:35 PM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Hi Micaiah, 
  Just wanted to let you know that another mailer has been sent, and another 
video (that I am uncertain if it is playing as an official commercial yet) has 
been created.  Largo had an online commercial created at the beginning of the 
campaign that I have also yet to see listed in any of her C4s.   
 
  Speaking of which, a lump of reports were filed yesterday - but no C4 was 
filed when the due date for C4s was yesterday. 
 
I have to say, this is getting VERY frustrating, knowing that the election is only 
3 weeks away and it feels like her campaign is getting away with brazenly 
breaking campaign finance laws. 
Emmiller22 replied  (Thu, 19 Oct, 2017 at 4:51 PM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Micaiah, 
  Make that *two* mailers and continual Facebook page ads (which are paid to 
have featured in users newsfeeds). 
Liz 
 
 
Emmiller22 replied  (Mon, 30 Oct, 2017 at 8:37 AM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Micaiah, 
  I just wanted to update that at least one more mailer has gone out, three 
more ads in the weekly Auburn Reporter have been published (of varying 
sizes - one being over half a page), a an animated video short was produced 
and posted on her campagain facebook page and another television 
commercial has begun running. 
 
  Still no C4 report. 
 
Liz 
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